
U . S .  C O M M I S S I O N  O N  C I V I L  R I G H T S  

The West Virginia Advisory Committee to the United States 

Commission on Civil Rights is hosting a public meeting to 

hear testimony regarding the impact that a felony record 

has on a person’s access to employment, housing, public 

benefits and occupational licenses in West Virginia. The 

meeting is free and open to the public.  

The Advisory Committee will invite experts, including 

academics and researchers; government agency and elected 

officials; advocates from community groups, civil rights, 

and faith-based organizations; and individuals or family 

members who will share their personal experiences about 

the impact that a felony record can have. The experts will be 

asked to offer suggestions for removing the barriers that 

deny or limit access to full community re-entry once a 

person’s sentence has been served. 

Following these presentations, there will be an Open 

Comment Session where, as time permits, interested 

audience members are invited to address the Committee on 

this most important topic. Please arrive early if you wish to 

speak.  

There will be a transcript of the meeting. Written comments  

mailed or e-mailed to the Eastern Regional Office by August 

20, 2018, will be included in the official meeting record.   

Save-the-Date: 
Felony Records: Collateral Consequences for West Virginians 

Hosted By:  

The West Virginia 
Advisory Committee  to           
the U.S. Commission on 
Civil Rights 

Date:  

Thursday, July 19, 2018 

Time:  

9:00 a.m.— 5:00 p.m. 

Location:  

Capitol Complex 
1900 Kanawha Blvd, East 
Government Organization  
Committee Room, #215-E 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
 

U . S .  C O M M I S S I O N  O N  
C I V I L  R I G H T S  
 
Eastern Regional Office 

1331 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Suite 1150 

Washington, DC 20425 

 

Phone: 202-376-7533 

E-mail: ero@usccr.gov 

Online: www.usccr.gov 

    The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan agency charged with 

advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights enforcement, and is the only federal entity with 

a network of  state Advisory Committees. Committee members are appointed by the Commission to four-year terms. They serve without 

compensation and study civil rights issues in their states. For more information about the Commission and its Advisory Committees, please visit 

http://www.usccr.gov and follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 

https://twitter.com/USCCRgov
https://www.facebook.com/USCCRgov/

